ESFA Refeees Branch RSC MINUTES: 17/03/2011

Start time: 6:00pm

Attendance

Paul Matthews
George Magoulias
Wayne Hillier
Gregory Calacouris
Ben Abraham

Apologies

Louise Mazzaroli
Alex Spiroski
Paul Bonomy
Ned Sparkes

Adoption of
Previous
Minutes

Previous Minutes unanimously approved

Standing
Committee
Members

The following people have been approved via
circular to become members of the Referees
Standing Committee:

* Louise Mazzaroli
* Gregory Calacouris
* Alex Imvriotis

Ben

Forming Sub-
Committees

The need to form sub-committees sees the
necessity of only three members within each
sub-committee.

Appointments Committee:
* George Magoulias
* David Homer
* Ben Abraham

Technical Committee:
* Alex Spiroski
* Ned Sparkes
* Ted Simmons

George
Magoulias

ALL

ALL




Branch
Meeting Items

Alex to push the education. This should be done
in @a manner that interacts all of the audience.

Present the LOTG Amendments to all referees
and new admin instructions/ change

Guest speakers suggestions:

Mark Bosnich, Andy Jackson, Graeme Arnold,
Scott Getty. In an attempt to find a different
perspective, Tony Archer, Mario Fenech,
Spencer Briar, Daniel Barrett, A Matilda Lady/
SFC Lady. Loud mouth Premier League coach/
manager Neil Rizzo and possibly his brother
Nick.

Have a ‘Referee of the Month” Award. Criteria
for winning this award includes:

Consistently turning up to appointments,
picking up additional games, someone who is
impressing and special stories.

The award winner can be a rebel gift voucher of

ALL

Paul Matthews

Ben/Greg have

an amount of $50. approve
monthly gift.
Have a ‘Graeme Poll’ Award. Criteria for
winning includes:
A senior referee who can have a laugh. This is a
fun, joking award.
Roster for Simply organise at least one member to attend | ALL
Orientation/ each evening.
Refresher
nights
General The expression of interest for an inspector ALL
Business course is high. Ben to Receive information from

Richard Lorenc about the course.

The more inspectors we have the more
confidence junior referees will have.

The focus on junior referees questions, should




we have a junior monitor?

The committee decided that separating the
branch meetings between Junior and Senior
referees would lower attendance and lessen the
‘team’ feeling. ALL

Training:

Snape park still a possibility booking.
Expectation that each referee attends once a
month. Where we hold one every Monday night
apart from when the branch meeting is on. Each | ALL
month something new is covered. What is the
session structuring going to be?

—Training then a small game afterwards.

Fitness training will stop at the commencement | Greg
of the season. Last evening the 28" of March.

Offside Newsletter: Ben
A message from the referee’s branch. A kind
‘good luck for the season” message backing up
respect to referees and acknowledging new
referees. ‘Support them please’. ALL

Another message from ESFA to highlight
expectations (erg jewellery, etc).

ESFA will take the strict approach on skins and
jewellery. No power bands. Wayne Hillier

End of meeting: 7:48pm




